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_:Sp_rmg Egg Hunt

~ (children 2 -12 yrs))

 Saturday. April 10"
- 10:00a.m. Standley Park

- UCPG Meeting

' =‘fumeﬁ;\:lﬁqr, April 13*
6:30 p.m. Forum Hall,
 UTC above Wells Fargo Bank
~ Full Agenda available
' at uc lerary

UCCA Board Meetmg
- Wednesday, April 14"
630 pm, — (45 P.m,
- UC Library

UC Celebratlon Commlttee
Thursday, April 15th
e e - rlbogn,
~ Standley Park

look Sale
- Saturday, April 1 70
- 9:30 a.m. — 3:00 p.m.
= _.;,_EG Library

- ’Spreckel 'S Market
Saturday, April 17"
8: 0@ a M, = 1 :00 p.m.

Spring is in the air. UC Little League teams are introduced on Opening Day.

Centurion Alumni Group Reactivated

In the mid 1990’s, a group of
active parents founded the Centurion
Alumni Foundation. It has been
inactive for the last 5 years; but
with the invaluable help of alumni
parent Mary Scheffel, the nonprofit
organization is being given new life.
Those who have volunteered to serve
on the board include Norma Smith,
Barbara Prince, Elaine Hanson, John
Hargrove, Mary Kay Hewitt, Josef
Zoldan, and Mary Ernst. The first
order of business will be to collect and
organize a complete UCHS alumni
list. “This will be a huge undertaking,
but it will be invaluable to the high

“The foundation is hoping to
collect the data and communicate
with alumni and parents electronically
to save money, time, and trees”, says
CEO Elaine Hanson. “With the
dramatic increase in school spirit and
community involvement we've seen
this year with football, basketball, soc-
cer and other events, together with
the drastic budget cuts of the last few
years, we feel the time is right to
reconnect with our alumni family”

Anyone who would be willing to
serve on the board or who has
address (especially email)
information for alumni and family

school, EdUCate!, and the UCHS that they are allowed to share
__ iandley Flecreatson Councnl Booster Club; and we hope it will be should contact Elaine Hanson
fun for our alumni, too!” notes Norma  (rehanson@san.rr.com).
Smith (Secretary).
: : Spring Forward April 4"
GLEAN UP DAY : : : -y
 Saturday, May 8" Daylight Savings Time begins
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Neighborhood News...

David Aldrich will compete in the
Olympic trials in the sport of
canoe/kayak in Oakland in April.
David is the top Junior Flatwater
Sprint Canoeist in the USA and holds
the number two overall spot in the
U.S. In spite of a recent surgery for a
shoulder injury, David will have a
busy schedule which could include
competitions in Brazil, Canada,
and Germany. Good luck to this
talented, seventeen year old U.C. resi-
dent...U.C. High’s men’s soccer
team clinched the CIF with a win over
Point Loma High School in March.
Way to go, Centurions!...Former
U.C.H.S. English teacher Susan
Vreeland was seen at Warwick’s in La
Jolla signing her new book, “The
Forest Lover” Her latest historical
novel is the story of painter Emily
Carr...April at the U.C. Senior Center,
3813 Governor Drive, promises an
exercise program each Tuesday and
Thursday at 10:00 a.m. Transportation
is available, and full course lunches
are served on Tuesdays and
Thursdays. Besides, there are great
activities like the April 29" one when
Trader Joe Supermarket will be giving
out snacks and tidbits of learning at
11:00 a.m. Call Irene at (858) 550-
5998 for more information...Sunday
Summer Concerts at Standley Park
are being planned for July and August.
The Corvettes and Bayou Brothers will
be returning, and we're hoping to have
Sue Palmers group and Eve Selis,
along with other talented groups. We
do need sponsors to underwrite this
community activity. If you know of a
business in the community that would
like to give back to the community and
also receive lots of publicity, have them
contact Summer Concerts, #121,
3368 Governor Drive, San Diego, CA.
92122...U.C. resident Dylan
Ebersole, chosen as a People to
People Student Ambassador in the
summer of 2003, has been selected to
be a Student Ambassador this sum-
mer as well. Dylan enthusiastically
shared his memories of travels to
Australia and New  Zealand,
representing the USA with 19 other
youthful delegates. President Dwight
Eisenhower established the program

UC Library

UC Branch Manager Lien Dao presents Adult Program for April & May 2004

Saturday, April 10, 2004
Learn How to Use the Online Library
Catalog to:

* Look for a book

* Reserve a book

* Check your own record online.

Saturday, April 24, 2004
Basic Internet Search

Saturday, May 8, 2004
Learn How to Use the Reference USA
Database Online

* Business Database with 12
Millions U.S. Businesses.

Saturday, May 22, 2004
Learn How to Use the ReferenceUSA
Database Online.

* Health Care Database with
650,000 physicians and dentists

Children’s Activities

Childrens' Storytime is every
Thursday at 11:00 a.m. and Family
Storytime is on Saturday at 11:00
a.m. Please bring the family for fun at
the library.

For scheduled school visits, call Zelda

Thank You

to our advertisers and our community
volunteers who make this newsletter
possible by sorting, delivering or serv-
ing as a neighborhood coordinator. If
you would like to help with the newslet-
ter production or delivery, email
caroleucca@shbcglobal.net

Neighborhood News, continued

to put ordinary American citizens in
contact with citizens from other lands
in order to find common ground,
eliminate misunderstandings and
suspicions from fear of things
unknown. “It was a privilege that | was
able to participate in such a wonderful,
cultural and educational experience,’
Dylan said. He just turned thirteen on
March 1* and is happily attending San
Diego’s School of Performing Arts as a
7" grader.

Sacro-Santos, Youth Services

Librarian, at 858-552-1655.

The library is currently recruiting
volunteers to help develop ongoing
programs like storytelling, teaching
computer skills, crafts and arts.

The Summer Reading Program
is approaching. The Library will be
distributing flyers and information in
June. Stay tuned for the exciting
programs and events for the summer.
Friends of the University
Community Library urge you to come
to the library, meet our new librarians,
and see their efforts to organize and
beautify our branch. Saturday, April
17th would be a good day to visit since
that is the date of our next book sale
in the Community Room. The sale
runs from 9:30 until 3. Your purchases
help the Friends fund the needs of our
University Community branch.

Volunteers are needed on Monday
April 19 to help box up unsold books.
Call Linda Canada (858) 457-9676 if
you'd like more information, or to vol-
unteer.

Kids Night Out

Attention parents and kids! Every third
Friday of every month, Standley Park
Rec Center holds "Kids Night Out"
from 5:30p.m. to 9:30pm for children
ages 4 to 12. The cost is $12.00 per
child. Kids have a fun time including
dinner, snack, games, and a G-rated
movie.  Special needs children are
welcome. All staff have been finger-
printed and have CPR and first aid
training. Please sign up early! The
next Kids Night Out is April 16.
Everyone must be paid, and signed up
by Wed. April 14. Call the Rec center
858-552-1652 if you have questions or
would like more information.

—_—
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Future Development...

Following is a PARTIAL list of projects

m, approval process: (Updates in Italics)

IN PROCESS:

Equity Office

Request to shift the land use
designation for a 4.63 acre parcel
from Scientific Research to Office
Commercial; Revision to Development
Intensity chart to allow development
of office. Project proposes 2 office
towers, one 9 stories (135 ft. tall) and
one 16 stories (242 feet tall) for total
office area of 547,228 sq. ft. at NW
corner of La Jolla Village Dr.&
planned Judicial Dr. Community Plan
amendment proposed Completed 3rd
review cycle 4/17/2003,Second draft
EIR screencheck submitted July 24,
2003

Westfield/UTC Expansion

Request to add 751, 600 sq. ft. of
additional retail, 250 room hotel, 750
residential units, and 200.000 sq. ft.
office. Requires community plan
amendment, Planned Development
permit and Site Development permit.

™ Completed the 1st review cycle, and

community plan amendment has
been initiated. Applicant has submit-
ted a proposed Master Plan for a 5-
phase development (over a 15 to 20
year period), which includes expand-
ed retail, residential, hotel and office.
Project last submitted 8/02. First draft
EIR screencheck submitted July 24,
2003. First cycle of City comments to
Draft EIR submitted Sept. 4, 2003

Monte Verde (formerly Costa Verde)
Amendment to the University
Community Plan and the Costa Verde
Specific Plan to allow development of
1084 multi-family dwelling units in four
high-rise towers (30-40 stories in
height) on a 4.77 acre site designated
for a 400 room hotel. Located at the
southwest corner of La Jolla Village
Dr.and GeneseeAv. Community Plan
and Specific Plan amendment initia-
tion approved by Planning
Commission on January 16, 2003.
Draft EIR Scoping Meeting was held
on July 1, 2003 at 6:00 pm at Forum
Hall in UTC second floor of the Wells
Fargo Building. 3rd review cycle com-
pleted on February 24,2004

in the community plan area that are in the

Costa Verde Commercial Center
Request to construct approximately.
75,000 square feet of additional
neighborhood/community
commercial within the existing Costa
Verde Commercial Center which is
currently developed with a 178,000
square foot neighborhood serving
commercial shopping center. The
14-acre site is located at the
northwest corner of Nobel Drive and
Genesee Avenue. UCPG Executive
Board forwarded a recommendation
to the Planning Commission, recom-
mending that they deny the request to
initiate a community plan amendment
for this project. Planning Commission
approved the request for the initiation of a
community plan amendmentat Feb 26,
2004 meeting.

hhkhAARKAAIAAdhkhkkhdhrirrhhhh

Opportunity for Input
Regarding Westfield/UTC
Renovation

Presently, Westfield is meeting with
University City residents and business
owners to gather feedback on its pro-
posed renovation, which includes
added retail and office space, resi-
dential units, and a new hotel. New
amenities could include quality sit
down restaurants, bookstores, a mul-
tiplex movie theater and additional
community gathering locations. The
project requires a community plan
amendment, planned development
permit and site development permit.
Westfield is also exploring innovative
traffic solutions to ease congestion in
and around UTC. If you have any
guestions or would like to discuss the
project with a Westfield presentative,
call Rick Froese at (858) 453-2930

Did You Know, continued

Grade Separation, (6) no project...The
California High Speed Rail project
includes two tunnel options in UC. See
www.cahighspeedrail.ca.gov  for
information and draft EIR. There will
be a public hearing Tuesday, April 20
from 3:00 — 8:00 p.m. at San Diego
Association of Governments
(SANDAG) Board Room, 401 B Street,
Suite 800. Public comment period for
draft EIR ends 5/19/04.

Did You Know...

. Design may begin soon on the
long requested stop light at
Governor Dr. and Edmonton, but
funding is not set...

Sub-committees of the UCPG
(University Community Planning
Group) are meeting to review the
Planning Group’s By-laws and the
North UC FBA (Facilities Benefit
Assessment) fund which is set up to
provide infrastructure improvements in
the North UC area... The meetings are
held in various locations and are open
to the public. E-mail George Lattimer
gwlatt@san.rr.com for meeting dates,
time and location of the By-Law and
FBA Subcommittees. The UCPG
board voted in March to approve an
additional $4 million from the FBA fund
to cover additional costs for the Nobel
Library.

...There are three districts in the
Community Plan area. South UC is
District 1. Each district has 3
residential representatives and three
business representatives. At the
March meeting, Charles Herzfeld,
was elected to fill the Resident 1 seat
formerly held by Herb Handy. Charles’
term runs until March 2007. Charles
joins current Resident 1 reps, Linda
Colley (2006) and Bill Ferguson
(2005)...Sherry Rappaport was elect-
ed to the Business 1 seat formerly held
by David Sanderfer. Her term also runs
until 2007. Harvey Christensen
(2005) and Magda Remillard (2006)
currently hold Business 1 seats on the
board...

... The Draft Environmental Impact
Report (EIR) for the University
City North South Transportation
Corridor Study is expected to be
issued this spring. A public comment
period will follow ...Notices are posted
in The Daily Transcript and on the city’s
website:http:f/clerkdoc.sannet.gov
fWebsite/publicnotice/pubnot.html
... The Notice of Preparation of the
Draft EIR is posted on the above web-
site under CEQA (California
Environmental Quality Act)...Six alter-
natives were presented in the March
2" Notice of Preparation of the Draft
EIR: (1) Regents Rd. Bridge,(2)
Genesee Ave. Widening, (3) Genesee
Av./Governor Dr. Grade Separation. (4)
Regents Rd. Bridge and Genesee Av.
widening.(5) Regents Rd. Bridge and
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Recreation Council
Improves Local Parks,
Recreational Choices

More people recreate in San Diego
than in any other major city; our UC
community is no exception. We take
pride in our parks and value our recre-
ational choices.

The UC Recreation Council plays a
major role in decisions made here.
The Council is a volunteer committee
made up of community leaders who
meet once a month to advise the
Standley Park Recreation Center Staff
and other community groups on issues
relating to parks and recreational activ-
ities. The Rec Council is involved with
youth and adult sports leagues and
programs such as Maggie O’ Farrell’s
excellent etiquette class for children,
held at Roy’s restaurant.

Special thanks are due these council
members for all of their hard work.
Carol and Gordon Parham are advo-
cating improvements to University
Park. Glenn Caston is working to
rename Spreckels Ball Fields to Fort
Field, in memory of Jerry Fort who
spent countless hours working with
children. Former Council chair Cathie
Lester continues to serve on the coun-
cil. She was instrumental in providing
leadership and vision in the Standley
Park playground renovation. Sandy
Lippe is responsible for keeping the
annual summer concert series going in
spite of budget cuts.

Council meetings are open to the pub-
lic. In the coming months the council
will be focusing on our community’s
recreational priorities. Meetings are
held on the 4th Tuesday of each month
at 7:00 p.m. at the Standley Park and
Recreation Center. Come, get

involved, and, help make our commu-
nity a better place to live.

President’s Perspective

While watching the Holiday Parade this
year, | had the opportunity to visit with
a couple from Dallas, TX. This was
their second consecutive year to visit
San Diego, following their beloved
Longhorns. They thoroughly enjoyed
San Diego and mentioned how clean
our city was in comparison to other
cities they had visited over the years. |
have heard the same comment about
our cleanliness from several other out-
of-state visitors. | believe it is a badge
of honor to be so recognized by others
outside our city.

I also think it is an honor to live in our
community, which is a very clean and
beautiful neighborhood. | have always
felt that the citizens of our community
take great pride in maintaining this
environment. The UCCA has as one
of its goals to maintain and enhance
the cleanliness of our neighborhood
through our graffii  committee,
the neighborhood Enhancement
Committee and our annual "Clean up
U.C." Day.

This year our "Clean Up" Day is
Saturday May 8th. It is our neighbor-
hood "spring cleaning" time. We need
an army of willing citizens to join with
us in making this a thorough and suc-
cessful event. Andy Freeburn

andyfreeburn @century2iaward.com,

858 - 552 -0635 and Jon Anderson, of -~

the U. C. High Student Council - 858 -
453 - 1869, are the volunteer co-chairs
for this special day. Please contact
either of these very capable folks, and
let them know how you can help. They
will let you know when and where to
gather to start the sprucing up
process.

Also, since school started, | have
heard concerns about the congestion
around Genesee and Governor at the
beginning and end of the school day.
UCCA will be sponsoring an open
forum on Wed. May 12th at 6:15 PM. at
the U.C. Library to directly address
these concerns and focus on possible
solutions to this problem. We hope that
all of you who have expressed con-
cerns about this situation will join with
us in exploring possible resolutions to
this problem.

Some of you have not yet had the
opportunity to join the Association.
Please consider joining together with
us as we work together to have an ever
more beautiful,
University City!

Hugh Pates
President

Spring Activities, Classes Offered at Standley Park

Spring Egg Hunt (Free Admission)

Join us for our Spring Egg Hunt at
Standley Park Recreation Center on
Saturday, April 10, 2004. Egg Hunt
starts promptly at 10:00 a.m. for ages 2
— 12 years; other activities to follow. For
more information call (858)552-1652.

Spring Day Camp

Check out Camp Boogie’s spring day
camp at Standley Park Recreation
Center from April 5-9, 2004. Camp
hours are 9:00 — 4:00 p.m., and
extended care is available from 7:00
a.m. — 6:00 p.m. Drop-ins are also
available for all camp days including
the field trip day to Knott’'s Berry Farm.
Pre-registration required. Registration
information is available at Standley
Community Park and Recreation
Center. For more information call
(858)864-2267 or E-mail campboo-
gie @hotmail.com.

All Japan Karate (New Class)
Sensei Paul Dal is offering a new
karate class at Standley Park
Recreation Center. This traditional
Japanese Karate class will offer a
physical workout, conditioning, self
defense and wisdom through dedicat-
ed training. Classes consist of warm
ups, stretching, stances, kicks, blocks
and punches as well as kata (forms)
and Kumite (sparring) in a highly con-
trolled atmosphere of cooperation and
completion. Come in for free trial les-
son anytime. Registration information
is available at Standley Park
Recreation Center. For more informa-
tion call (858)735-7782.

Standley Park Recreation Center
Spring classes begins the week of
April 12, 2004.

UCCA Newsletter
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UNIVERSITY CITY

is more than a neighborhood!

University City Community Association Annual Membership Drive

™

Please consider joining your neighbors in supporting your community association by renewing your membership or becoming
a member. The greater the support, the more we can do for University City, the best kept secret in San Diego. Check our
website, www.universitycityca.com for more information about UCCA.

UCCA Membership Application

One membership for your entire household for January to December 2004

__ New member __Renewal
__General member $15 _ Community Supporter $35 _UC Community Angel $50
Please print.
Name(s)
Address
Phone E-mail

Listed below are activities and programs UCCA organized or supported in 2003. Please help us identify those that are
important to our membership by checking the appropriate box below:

Activity/Event Very Important | Important | NotImportant | Comments

Beautification/Landscaping

Community Clean Up

Code Compliance
Graffiti Abatement
Holiday Tree Lighting
Monthly Newsletter

Summer Concerts in the Park

Suggestions for other activities, events or spensorship in 2004:

If you would like to volunteer to help with any of the following that may take place, please print your name below:

UCCA officer Membership
Newsletter distributor ~Newsletter Production
4% of July Celebration Holiday Tree Lighting
Landscaping Graffiti Abatement
Community Cleanup Summer Concerts
Traffic Committee Code Compliance
Other

-~ Thank you for your continued support!

Please make your check payable to UCCA, and mail it with this form to:
UCCA Membership, 3368 Governor Drive, #121, San Diego, CA 92122

Questions: Hugh Pates, UCCA President (858) 453-0645
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Spreckels Cinco de
Mayo Celebration, Art
for the Heart Silent
Auction May 5"

Book Fair, Spring Cleaning at
April 17" Spreckels Market
Spreckels Elementary’s annual Cinco
de Mayo celebration takes place at the
school from 5:00 — 7:00 p.m. on
Wednesday, May 5. Students will per-
form dances from all over the world;
delicious Mexican food will be served,
and carnival booths will line the quad.
The Art for the Heart Silent Auction
featuring a variety of auction baskets
including Weekends Away,
Theatergoers and Restaurant
Reviewers will be held in the auditori-
um during the celebration. In addition,
there will be raffle baskets with items
such as Yu-Gi-Oh Duelers, Princess
Palace or Wine & Cheese Aficionados.
It's the perfect time to look for Mother’s
Day, Father's Day and Teacher
Appreciation presents, as well as find
some summer time activities.

The Art for the Heart Gallery will also
bring out priceless works of art by
each classroom, as well as from the
UC community. A number of paintings
donated by an anonymous artist
“Warburton” have been received. The
Silent Auction opens at 4:00 p.m. The
final call for bids will be at 7:30 p.m.
Admission is FREE for the Cinco de
Mayo Celebration and Silent Auction.
Raffle tickets will be available at the
next Spreckels Market on Saturday,
April 17 from 8:00 to 1:00 p.m.

The April Spreckels Market will feature
the Book Fair and Spring Cleaning.
Fill-up a plastic grocery bag at the PTA
rummage sale area for only $5! Or you
can clean out your garage and closets
for only $5 per space.

Spreckels PTA is also accepting dona-
tions of goods and services for the
auction baskets, and artwork for the
Art for the Heart Gallery wall. If you
would like to make a donation or would
like additional information, contact
Jemma Samala at:
jsamala@san.rr.com or 858-774-3266.

UCHS Seeks Three
Volunteers to Serve on
Governance Team

The UCHS Site Governance Team will
need 3 new elected parent volunteers
for the 2004-5 committee. At least one
parent will be needed from the VEEP
community and two more from among
any parents or interested general com-
munity members.

Serving on the Governance team with
other parents, staff, students, and
teachers involves attending 5 meetings
a year on campus and participating in
at least one of the team’s standing
committees (Budget, Technology,
Staffing, Instructional Innovation, and
School Climate). “lt is a very small
time commitment with huge rewards in
terms of being involved with and edu-
cated about everything that goes on at
UCHS,” according to out-going Chair
Elaine Hanson.

For information or to put your name on
the spring ballot, please call Barbara
Prince at the Principal’s office (858-
457-3040, or email or call Elaine
Hanson (rehanson@san.rr.com or
858-453-1408). The mail-in ballot will
be in the last Scroll of this school year
and also in the summer mailing.

Disclaimer: The UCCA newsletter
receives information and advertising from a
variety of sources. UCCA and the publisher
cannot and do not guarantee the accuracy of
the information or the complete absence of
errors and/or omissions nor do UCCA and/or
the publisher assume responsibility for same.
Publication does not constitute an endorse-
ment by the publisher or UCCA.

Community Invited to
see UCHS Swimmers

in Action

The UCHS Swim Team gathered at
their home pool at the Jewish
Community Center (JCC) on Saturday,
March 13th, 2004, for their Annual
Inter-squad Relay Meet. Over 120
UCHS Swim Team Parents, family,
Varsity and Junior Varsity swimmers
met to participate in this second annu-
al event, followed by a chili cook off in
support of the swimmers. This year, the
White Team outscored the Blue Team
with a final score of 148 to 142 points.
UCHS Head Coach Ron “Sickie”
Marcikic introduced team captains,
Seniors Courtney Petersen and Troy
Marcikic, as well as the new Assistant
Coach, Nicole Feder.
The swim season began with home
meets on March 17", 24" and 31¢, at
the JCC Pool. Varsity Team members,
Troy Marcikic and Amanda Weinbrecht
qualified to travel to Orlando, Florida
for the Junior National Swimming
Championships, March 20-26".

Coach Marcikic invites all to the home/™

meets to see the UCHS Swimmers in
action. Itis going to be an exciting year
for everyone! To get more information
about the UCHS Swim Team, check
the school web site at
http://www.uchs.sandi.net/ and follow
the links, through "Spring Sports," to
our Swim Team page.

Reservatlons for ad space wnll be

accepted on a first come-first served
basis beginning the 1st of the
month preceding publication. A
backup list will be maintained.
Ad copy in camera-ready format must
be received by the 10" of the month
preceding publication (i.e., Mar. 10"
for April edition) by Terri Day,
Advertising Manager, at
uccaADS@hotmail.com as an
attachment.

Hard copy of ad plus check for the

proper amount made payable to UCCA
should be mailed to:
UCCA Ads, 3368 Governor Drive,
#121, San Diego, CA 92122. Payment
is also due by the 10" of the month
preceding publication.

~ ADVERTISING INFORMATION:

AD PRICES:

Business card 3.5"x2.0" $45
Double business card 3.5"x4" $80
Quarter page ads 3.5"x4.5" $90

Additional costs incurred for prepara-
tion of ads for publication will be billed
separately.

Advance reservations: Ad space
may be reserved in advance only once
per calendar quarter.

Please contact Terri
Advertising Manager at uccaADS@
hotmail.com or 858-874-3900, EXT
108 between 10 a.m. and 3 p.m. only.
Email contact is preferred, if possible.

UCCA Newsletter
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Bill Christensen’s Quality Pamtmg

Estab. 1978 = License #467224 + Bonded

Residential & Commercial * Custom Faux Finishes
Restoration Services * Hydro-Pressure Washing

We paint by the number...

Step | — Estimating! We provide the highest quality job at the most
competitive price.

Step 2 — Preparation! Better quality, better details, better results,

Step 3 — Quality Painting! With us, quality is something you can count on.

619-435-7336

My family and | are U.C. residents. In fact, we're happy to provide
a list of local references who will be happy to speak on our behalf.

Professn:&
for Buyers and %&

(858) 945—2066
www.chrismequillan.com
chris@chrismcquillan.com

My family and | are University City residents!

DOOR( G WIIIDOW§

Sales to Installation

o

VISIT OUR NEW SHOWROOM

Centrally located in Kearny Mesa at
7580 Clairemont Mesa Blvd.

e

Monday Friday 8 am 6 pm
Saturday 10 am 5 pm
Sunday by appointment

Family owned & operated
UC Residents since 1979

(858) 874-3900

www.doorsdirect.com Lic. No. 628761 ]

April 2004
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EMERGENCY ROOM

- WE WORK IN YOUR HOME
$65.00 AN HOUR
NO CHARGE IF WE DO NCT FiX YOUR PROBLEM
MOST PROBLEMS ARE CORRECTABLE IN ONE HOUR

I'm an experienced home loan
consultant committed to making the
loan process as easy as possible, Give
me a call and let's work together.
Service excellence is my goal!

(858) 229 - 1152
gregory.fletcher@wamu.net
www.wamuloans.com/gregory.fletcher

Washington Mutual
= HOME LOANS

Greg Fletcher
Loan Consultant

=

R

Dr. Craig A. Ditzler

Gonstead = Nutrition = SpinalHealth

DitTzLeEr FAMILY CHIROPRACTIC
3202 Governor Dr. Suite 200 = San Diego, California 92122

Easy-to-Prepare Gourmet Food

Lisa Burroughs, Consultant
858-722-5472 < simplylisab2003 @ yahoo.com

Schedule a Taste-Testmg Party Today!

*Creative Dance
*Pacific Dance
University City

858 689 1651

Tl S S e

UCcA Newsletfer

Tel: 858-452-0248 Fax: 858-452- 8238 E-Mail: ucpcer@san rr.com

858.452.2202 = Fax 858.452.2379
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More U.C. Trivid

First 5 people to call/email with the correct
answer will win a sandwich combo from UC
Liquor & Deli:

“Where were the 1* (original) U.C.
Little League fields located”

Good Luck to All UC Little League Players!
Have a Wonderful Season!

For your real estate needs and information,
call your U.C. neighbor and real estate expert
or visit my website:
www.everyhomeuc.com

| L.ori Miller
(619) 224-3500

lorisells @yahoo.com

. BANKEGR B

GUESS WHO'’S #1 IN

UNIVERSITY CITY REAL ESTATE?

YOU ARE!

And that perspective is what
makes Team Bassler so successful

We believe your interests come first -
Get the attention you deserve!

JOHN & SANDY BASSLER

Let us show you... we're just a phone call away:

(858) 583-5157
(858) 583-5141
(800) 233-2806

COLDWELL
SOLD@SUNNYSOCAL.COM BANKER B

WWW.SUNNYSOCAL.COM

Representing buyers and sellers in Clairemont and

~ University City since 1978. UC residents and volunteers.

Relocation and Mortgage services available.

FamiLy VisioN CaARE
ADULT & PEDIATRIC OPTOMETRY
CONTACT LENSES = FASHION EYEWEAR * FULL SERVICE

+ Vision Therapy + Laser Surgery Consultants

» Learning Related * Low Vision Aids & Magnifiers
Visual Problems . - & ¢ + Lab on Premises

» Computer Related =g - +Evenings & Saturday Hours
Visual Problems E i * Insurances Welcome

» Optometry &  F P : Including Medicare & Medi-Cal
Ophthalmology Services T o =

L P ED
¥ Bigen

Gary 'Sneag, 0. B., F.C.0.V.D:
Lisa M. Weiss; 0.D., M.Ed.
Ellen F. Gabel, M.D.

Member American Uz:tnmelne Association
Fellow Gollege of Optometrists in Vision Development

www.optometrists.org/drsneag

(858) 560-5297 =

; 4310 Genesee Ave, Ste#101 (Across from Home Depot next to El Pollo Loco

Did you know that recently in
University City a house went into
escrow asking $1,250,000
and one asking $850,000 and
one asking $825,0007

This is a strong market and the busiest
home selling season is upon us.

Call me and I’'ll show you how to
obtain the highest possible price
for your propertyl!

Diane Medina
Broker Associate

(858) 459-4033 ext. 294

(858) 922-2115 mobile

| = &

WILLIS ALLEN COMPANY
__________ REAL ESTATE

1131 Wall Street « La Jolla, CA 92037
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